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Pamela Martin

From: Cindy Remington < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 6:55 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and City Counsellors 
I just wanted to add my name and support for pickleball at the multi sports location here in North Saanich. 
I am in my seventies and I absolutely love the game and it is keeping me fit, has a great social network and 
support. My doctor even agrees that whatever I am doing - keep doing it is what she advised. 
I recently travelled to the Pickleball centre near Langford and it is quite far and if you were going there a 
couple of times a week, gas would be expensive and I wouldn't  be able to afford to go. 
This location is close and with the loss of Wain road we are very limited to access to play. 
When I play at the Centennial outdoor court, I see very few tennis players anytime I have been there passing 
by or playing pickle so to lose out on these venues when so many in our community play would be a 
travesty. 
Thank you so much for your consideration. 
Regards - Cynthia Remington 
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